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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Kildeer Countryside CCSD 96 

Board of Education has canceled the regularly scheduled Policy Committee 

meeting on July 19, 2022.  The reason for this cancellation is lack of agenda 

items.   

 

Dated: July 15, 2022 

 

 
 
Marc Tepper, President - Board of Education 
 

KILDEER COUNTRYSIDE COMMUNITY 
CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL DISTRICT 96 

 
CANCEL MEETING  

Kildeer Countryside Community  
Consolidated School District 96 

BOARD OF EDUCATION POLICY 
COMMITTEE 

 


